Andaman & Nicol;ar Administration
Port Blair

Subject:- Request for submission of proposals under Central Sector Scheme of Upgradation of
Merit of SC Students for the year 2011-12.

Sir/Iviadam.,

Please refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 13.4.2011 and reminder dated
30.5.2011, inviting therein the proposal for seeking Central Assistance under the Scheme of
Upgradation of merit of SC students for the year 201 1-12.  The proposal from your State/UT

has not been received so far.

2. Since we are in the end of 2™ Quarter of the financial year, proposal from your State/UT
1s urgently required so that the due Central Assistance under the Scheme could be released
during this financial year. Moreover, sufficient budget allocation under the Scheme is available
for the current financial year to meet the proposal from your State/UT.

3. I would, therefore, request you to kindly look into the matter and expedite the proposal
under the Scheme for 2011-12 to this Ministry at an early. While sending the proposal it may
also be ensured that all the required documents, including UC for previous grants, are enclosed.
so that further correspondence in seeking additiopal information could be avoided.

nl) - Yours faithfully.

Cynie o~

" (Surekha Sahu)
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